
 

Welcome. 

Welcome back to a new school year! We 
hope everyone has settled into year 5. We 
are excited for the year ahead and 
hopefully staying in school.  

Year Five Team 

Class 7: Mrs Yasar and Ms Fozia 

Class 8: Miss Mahmood and Mrs White 

Class: 9: Miss Powers, and Mrs Safina 

 

PE Kits 

Just a reminder that all children are expected to 
wear their full PE kit for lessons (white t-shirts, 
black shorts/leggings/tracksuits bottoms and 
trainers/black pumps). Children come to school 
wearing their kits on their PE days. 

 

Children will also do the Daily Mile 
once a week.  

Earth and Space.  

This half term, our topic is based on both 
science and geography. We will be learning 
all about space and planets. As well as 
discovering facts about the moon landing 
in 1969. 

Our reading text will be a science fiction 
‘War of the Worlds’. Where we will learn 
the features then create own story. As well 
as learning the features of a non-
chronological report. 

In maths our first topic will be ‘place value’. 
Where we will look at numbers to one 
million.  

We have planned some exciting things such 
as:  

The ‘Wonderdome’ where we will get to 
look at the stars and planets. 

 

 

 

 

 

School Fund. 

School fund is £10 for the term, £30 
for the year. This pays and covers 
visitors, trips and activities. School 
fund is paid via Sims Pay.   

 


